
You Are Invited
to an informational meeting/tea for

The Order of the Daughters Of The King

Sunday, February 24th at 1:00 p.m.
The Order of the Daughters of the King (DOK) is an Episcopal Order for women who are 
united through the practice of a Rule of Life. They are supported in Prayer and Service 
through the companionship of other Daughters. Thousands of women belong to the 
hundreds of chapters in the United States, as well as those 
in twenty-one other countries.
The DOK describes itself as an Order, as opposed to an 
organization, because its members each vow to observe 
a personal spiritual discipline reflecting their individual 
journeys. Many women already do this and the DOK 
provides a strengthening structure of support and 
accountability to unite and focus the power of prayer.
Please join this growing presence in our Diocese. Present chapters are in churches in 
Oxford, Chestertown, and Kennedyville and a chapter is forming in Elkton. Find out 
more about becoming a Daughter and/or starting a chapter in your church at the 
informational meeting/tea at Shrewsbury Parish Church on Sunday, February 24th at 
1:00 p.m. (Snow Date: March 17th). Study sessions will begin sometime in March.
Please call Karen T. Reed 410.778.6114, email kltr@basicisp.net with questions, or visit 
the National DOK website: www.doknational.org for details about the Order.


